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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 9:49 AM
To: 'Szymanowski, Katherine'
Cc: James Kiernan; Edwards, Carl; Granborg, Jennifer; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO58 - Well Destruction Schedule

Kathy, 

Your request for a report submittal extension to June 15, 2018 has been approved.  ACDEH requests that the report be 
submitted at the earliest possible date. 

Regards, 
Keith 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Land Water Division 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 

From: Szymanowski, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Szymanowski@arcadis.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 9:43 AM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Cc: James Kiernan <JKiernan@chevron.com>; Edwards, Carl <Carl.Edwards@arcadis.com>; Granborg, Jennifer 
<Jennifer.Granborg@arcadis.com>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org> 
Subject: RE: RO58 - Well Destruction Schedule 
 
Keith, 
 
We would like to request an extension for the report due June 1.  Our concern is if we need to dispose of material we 
may not receive the manifest back by the June 1 deadline. We would like to request an extension to June 15th. We will 
do our best to meet or exceed this new deadline to allow ACDEH time to complete their tasks for granting final site 
closure. 
 
Kathy  
 

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 8:48 AM 
To: Szymanowski, Katherine <Katherine.Szymanowski@arcadis.com> 
Cc: James Kiernan <JKiernan@chevron.com>; Edwards, Carl <Carl.Edwards@arcadis.com>; Granborg, Jennifer 
<Jennifer.Granborg@arcadis.com>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org> 
Subject: RE: RO58 - Well Destruction Schedule 
 
Kathy, 
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Thank you for the update. 

Regards, 
Keith 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Land Water Division 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA 94502-6540 

phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 

fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 

 
 

From: Szymanowski, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Szymanowski@arcadis.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 4:50 PM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Cc: James Kiernan <JKiernan@chevron.com>; Edwards, Carl <Carl.Edwards@arcadis.com>; Granborg, Jennifer 
<Jennifer.Granborg@arcadis.com> 
Subject: RO58 - Well Destruction Schedule 
 
Keith  
 
Per your April 5, 2018 Request for well destruction schedule. Arcadis has the schedule as follows: 
 
Utility location : May 8 
Well destruction Activities: May 15-18 
 
If anything changes we will let you know. 
 
Kathy   
 
 
Katherine Szymanowski (Formerly Brandt) P.G.  | Principal Geologist, Project Manager | 
katherine.szymanowski@arcadis.com  
Arcadis | Arcadis U.S., Inc. 
2300 Clayton Road Suite 400 Concord CA | 94520 | USA 
T. +1 510 596 9675 | M. + 1 925 202 7948  
 
Professional Geologist / PG-CA 9132 
 
Connect with us! www.arcadis.com | LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook 
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